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GRANT — Officers elected for the 2010 term during the Grant Water Board Annual meeting
include: Thomas Hadley, Kevin Waugh, R.W. Nored, Odis Brewer and James Wyatt. All
retained their seats with Mike Bloodworth as the only member leaving the board. 
The audit was presented with copies provided to approximately 20
attendees.                                                                        
The next regular meeting will be held at 6 p.m. on Tuesday Jan. 12 at the Rural Water District
No. 1 office on Everidge Road, Grant.  
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